
Thursday 2nd of June

Reservoir Views Primary School acknowledges the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin nation as the traditional
custodians of the lands where we live, learn, work and play.

Important Dates - Term 2, 2022

Friday the 3rd of June Inter-school sport

Wednesday the 8th of June School Council at 6pm

Friday the 10th of June Inter-school sport

Monday the 13th of June Public Holiday - Queen’s Birthday

Tuesday the 14th of June Year 5/6 at Old Melb Gaol / Immigration Museum

Friday the 17th of June Inter-school sport

Tuesday the 22nd of June Student Individual Education Plans and Semester 1 reports sent home

Thursday the 23rd of June Student-led IEP meetings 3:45pm to 7pm

Friday the 24th of June Student-led IEP meetings 9am to 2pm (last day of term 2)

Monday the 11th of July First day of Term 3

Friday the 15th of July Reservoir Views Disco

2023 ENROLMENTS - Please contact the school to book in a school tour with our Principal and Assistant Principal

Dear Reservoir Views students, families and local community members,

The last few weeks have been busy with lots of events that have seen parent/caregiver/guardian volunteers finally
back helping within Reservoir Views after a year of Covid-19 restrictions.

From our Mother’s Day/special person’s day stall, the book fair, the second hand uniform stall, the election day
BBQ, back within classrooms helping and now organising our school disco - it is so wonderful to reconnect our
amazing community back within our school. There are so many ways in which you can be involved in supporting
our school from helping within the classroom, supporting a school event (such as our disco and upcoming concert),
helping out for 5 minutes to rake the soft fall mulch in our playgrounds, supporting staff and students on an
excursion, weeding an area in the school - endless possibilities! Please come and see me if you have any
questions about volunteering at Reservoir Views.

FREE FLU SHOTS FOR ALL VICTORIANS
This year’s flu season is exceptionally bad as we all return to ‘normal’ activities. The Victorian Government has just
announced it will be providing free flu shots for everyone aged 6 months and above throughout the month of June.
You can book your free flu vaccination from 1 June to 30 June with your GP or pharmacist.

https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/serviceprofiles/general-practitioner-services
https://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/health/serviceprofiles/Pharmacist


THANK YOU TO ALL OF OUR AMAZING VOLUNTEERS!
Below are some pics from our Democracy Day BBQ



STUDENTS OF THE WEEK



SCHOOL DISCO
We are really excited about our upcoming school disco. The cost of for each student is $10 and this includes entry
to the disco, a glow stick, popcorn and a treat. The evening will be split into two separate discos for our students.
We have engaged Bop Till You Drop https://www.boptillyoudrop.com.au/ to conduct the event.

The disco will be staffed by authorised parent/caregiver/guardian helpers and school staff.

A notice for all students will be sent home tomorrow - save the date!

Warm regards,

Steve Stafford
Principal.

https://www.boptillyoudrop.com.au/

























